From: David Peterson

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: October 10, 2017

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0219-EX-CM-2017

Message:

File #: 0219-EX-CM-2017
Correspondence Reference #: 38818

Mrs. Nguyen,

Thank you for the quick response. We work closely with U.S. government and federal entities. This
modification to add Band 4 would allow us to continue R&amp;D efforts for these entities. If you have any
further questions, please feel free to contact us. Thank you once again for assisting us with our
modification. Please take care and have a great week.

*This message was sent to Mrs. Leann Nguyen on September 14, 2017.



